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NHPCO COVID-19 Update – 04/15/20 
NHPCO has created this update for hospice and palliative care providers to share recent news and helpful links. 
 

“You are there for your community.  NHPCO is there for you.” 
 

Provider Updates 

Reminder: COVID-19 Webinar on April 16 
 
Join NHPCO on Thursday, April 16 from 12:30 – 1:30 pm ET for the next COVID-19 webinar, “COVID-19 
Discussion of Latest Updates.” NHPCO is offering this complimentary webinar to address the current 
national health crisis. The webinar will provide updates on emergency preparedness, the latest CDC 
recommendations, and public policy implications for the field.  A recording of the webinar will also be 
available to registrants so you can tune in as your schedule permits. Register online. 

 

Resources 
CDC - New Training for Healthcare Professionals Page  
Check out Training for Healthcare Professionals to find CDC courses on COVID-19 topics. Learn about 
clinical care, appropriate use of personal protective equipment (PPE), emergency preparedness, and 
more. The page will be updated as new trainings are available.  
  
CHAP: Your COVID-19 Care Resource  
CHAP has shared a Whiteboard resource for providers about COVID-19.  
 
Recent News Articles of Interest 
 

• "Ventilator or Hospice? COVID-19 Strains Care System," WebMD. 
 

• "In a pandemic's dark days, these hospice workers found creative ways to bring light," CNN. 
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https://nhpco.zoom.us/webinar/register/WN_juziW67VT2u0KQKmD9spZg
https://www.cdc.gov/coronavirus/2019-ncov/hcp/training.html?deliveryName=USCDC_450-DM25857
https://vimeo.com/405994318
https://www.webmd.com/lung/news/20200414/ventilator-or-hospice-covid19-strains-care-system
https://www.cnn.com/2020/04/10/health/hospice-during-coronavirus-wellness/index.html
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